| am writing in SUPPORT OF SCR 4014.
Protecting the Teddy Roosevelt wild horse herd is a great opportunity for the state of North Dakota to not only do the
right thing for the horses, but by doing so

will provide tourists one more reason to visit North Dakota.

And please, you MUST keep a large enough herd to maintain genetic variability in order to prevent the negative effects
that comes with too much in-breeding.
Biodiversity is key to any healthy population.

Thank you for considering my concerns.

Jim Clark



